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Who said girls are supposed to be afraid of snakes and scaly critters? These
fearless females apparently like herptiles, and it’s mutual since the slithery
creatures crawled inside their clothes, hair, etc. The iguana wrangler (first girl on
the left) owns the animals, and provided them for an educational class at the
Oregon 4-H Conference & Education Center near Salem. The girls were counselors
at the Linn-Benton-Lincoln-Tillamook Counties 4-H Camp in June.



